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Two things are in our Base’s immediate future. You are reminded:
 
The Annual Awards Banquet is January 24 and its always one of the best – and most fun – event
of our year. This year should be a real “best-of-the-best.” Food selection, reservations and
questions?
Tim Moore at:    (602) 574-3286

seawolfssn@q.com
5751 W. Bloomfield Rd.
Glendale, AZ 85304-1832
 

“Silent Auction”:        Dan Moss
(602) 402-1387
Subdude282@yahoo.com

 
 
Second thing; we have the inaugural issue of our Base-only quarterly newsletter, the “MidWatch.” Our
MidWatch will have a classified ads for all members. Now guys, this is not a “submarine stuff”
classifieds, you can put ANYTHING LEGAL in here. (Some small restrictions.) We already have a
member getting rid of camping gear. Don’t pass up this chance. But the absolute deadline for any
input to our next newsletter, the 1st Qtr. MidWatch, is Monday, Jan. 5, 2015.
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